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Annual Report of the United States Tariff Commission Dec 30 2019
Carnivore Behavior, Ecology, and Evolution Jul 05 2020 Because carnivores are at
the top of the food chain, their status is an important indicator of the health of
the world ecosystem. They are intensely interesting to zoologists and uniquely
intriguing to the general public. Devoted primarily to terrestrial carnivores, this
volume focuses on such themes as carnivore reintroduction programs and the ethics of
studying carnivores, drawing examples from a variety of species. The need to
evaluate new conceptual ideas and empirical data inspired this volume of Carnivore
Behavior, Ecology, and Evolution, a complement to the original book. In the eight
years since publication of the first volume, conservation has emerged as a thematic
imperative. The study of carnivores has become even more important in raising and
resolving crucial biological problems. Differential rates of mortality in the giant
panda and other endangered carnivores are now known to influence dispersal and life
history patterns basic to these species' survival. Reintroduction efforts of the
black-footed ferret and the red wolf are establishing essential guidelines for
preservation and management of endangered species. Studies of the African lion and
the dwarf mongoose illustrate the power of new genetic techniques of DNA
fingerprinting for understanding the evolution of social behavior.
Official Report of the Trial of the Hon. Albert Jackson Dec 10 2020
In the Shadow Garden Oct 20 2021 The richly atmospheric and luminous debut about

three generations of women whose magic is as much a part of life as love, death, and
the rich, dark earth beneath their feet--perfect for fans of Practical Magic and
Midnight at the Blackbird Cafe. There’s something magical about Yarrow, Kentucky.
The three empathic witches of the Haywood family are known for their shadow
garden—from strawberries that taste like chocolate to cherry tomatoes imbued with
the flavors of basil and oregano. Their magic can cure any heartache, and the fruits
of their garden bring a special quality to the local bourbon distillery. On one day
every year, a shot of Bonner bourbon will make your worst memory disappear. But the
Haywoods will never forget the Bonners’ bitter betrayal. Twenty years ago, the town
gave up more than one memory; they forgot an entire summer. One person died. One
person disappeared. And no one has any recollection of either. As events from that
fateful summer start to come to light, there must be a reckoning between the rival
Haywood and Bonner families. But untangling the deep roots of this town’s terrible
secrets will expose more than they could ever imagine about love, treachery, and the
true nature of their power.
Decisions and Orders of the National Labor Relations Board Apr 01 2020
Your Kind of Mommy Nov 20 2021 A mother tells her child that although she may not
have eight arms like an octopus, a trunk like an elephant, or a pouch like a
wallaby, her kind of love is that kind that is perfect for her child.
Dear Mr. You Mar 13 2021 This book "renders the singular arc of a woman's life
through letters Mary-Louise Parker composes to the men, real and hypothetical, who
have informed the person she is today. Beginning with the grandfather she never
knew, the letters range from a missive to the beloved priest from her childhood to
remembrances of former lovers to an homage to a firefighter she encountered to a
heartfelt communication with the uncle of the infant daughter she adopted"-Critical Thinking Jul 29 2022
The Book Woman of Troublesome Creek Aug 06 2020 RECOMMENDED BY DOLLY PARTON IN
PEOPLE MAGAZINE! A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER A USA TODAY BESTSELLER A LOS ANGELES
TIMES BESTSELLER A PBS BOOK PICK The bestselling historical fiction novel from Kim
Michele Richardson, this is a novel following Cussy Mary, a packhorse librarian and
her quest to bring books to the Appalachian community she loves, perfect for readers
of William Kent Kreuger and Lisa Wingate. The perfect addition to your next book
club! The hardscrabble folks of Troublesome Creek have to scrap for
everything—everything except books, that is. Thanks to Roosevelt's Kentucky Pack
Horse Library Project, Troublesome's got its very own traveling librarian, Cussy
Mary Carter. Cussy's not only a book woman, however, she's also the last of her
kind, her skin a shade of blue unlike most anyone else. Not everyone is keen on
Cussy's family or the Library Project, and a Blue is often blamed for any whiff of
trouble. If Cussy wants to bring the joy of books to the hill folks, she's going to
have to confront prejudice as old as the Appalachias and suspicion as deep as the
holler. Inspired by the true blue-skinned people of Kentucky and the brave and
dedicated Kentucky Pack Horse library service of the 1930s, The Book Woman of
Troublesome Creek is a story of raw courage, fierce strength, and one woman's belief
that books can carry us anywhere—even back home. Look for The Book Woman's Daughter,
the next novel from Kim Michele Richardson coming in May 2022. Other Bestselling
Historical Fiction from Sourcebooks Landmark: The Mystery of Mrs. Christie by Marie
Benedict The Engineer's Wife by Tracey Enerson Wood Sold on a Monday by Kristina
McMorris
The Stars Beneath Our Feet Oct 08 2020 "The right story at the right time. . . .
It’s not just a narrative; it’s an experience. It’s the novel we’ve been waiting
for." —The New York Times A boy tries to steer a safe path through the projects in
Harlem in the wake of his brother’s death in this outstanding debut novel that
celebrates community and creativity. ** WINNER OF THE CORETTA SCOTT KING–JOHN
STEPTOE AWARD FOR NEW TALENT! ** MICHAEL B. JORDAN TO DIRECT MOVIE ADAPTATION! SIX
STARRED REVIEWS! It’s Christmas Eve in Harlem, but twelve-year-old Lolly Rachpaul

and his mom aren’t celebrating. They’re still reeling from his older brother’s death
in a gang-related shooting just a few months earlier. Then Lolly’s mother’s
girlfriend brings him a gift that will change everything: two enormous bags filled
with Legos. Lolly’s always loved Legos, and he prides himself on following the kit
instructions exactly. Now, faced with a pile of building blocks and no instructions,
Lolly must find his own way forward. His path isn’t clear—and the pressure to join a
“crew,” as his brother did, is always there. When Lolly and his friend are beaten up
and robbed, joining a crew almost seems like the safe choice. But building a
fantastical Lego city at the community center provides Lolly with an escape—and an
unexpected bridge back to the world. David Barclay Moore paints a powerful portrait
of a boy teetering on the edge—of adolescence, of grief, of violence—and shows how
Lolly’s inventive spirit helps him build a life with firm foundations and open
doors. MORE PRAISE FOR THE STARS BENEATH OUR FEET: A New York Times Notable Book A
Time Top 10 Children's Books of the Year A Boston Globe Best Children's Book of the
Year A Publishers Weekly Best Book of the Year A Kirkus Reviews Best Children's Book
of the Year A Shelf Awareness Best Children's Book of the Year An ALA-YALSA Quick
Pick An ALA-ALSC Notable Children's Book “A fast and furious read in which we meet
some amazing people, people that stay with us. David Barclay Moore is an exciting
new voice. We definitely haven’t heard the last of his brilliance.” —Jacqueline
Woodson, Newbery Honor and National Book Award–winning of Brown Girl Dreaming “The
Stars Beneath Our Feet is about the weight of the world on the back of a child, and
the creative tools necessary to alleviate that pressure. I found myself rooting for
Lolly, and you will too.” —Jason Reynolds, Coretta Scott King Honor Award Winner for
As Brave As You
Beasts & Children Sep 18 2021 Linked stories exploring the dark heart of the
American family: “Electrifying, daring . . . sure to appeal to fans of Karen Russell
and Lorrie Moore ” (Booklist, starred review). A St. Louis Post-Dispatch Best Book
of the Year The Bowmans are declining Texas gentry, heirs to an airline fortune,
surrounded by a patriarch’s stuffed trophies and lost dreams. They will each be
haunted by the past as they strive to escape its force. The Fosters are diplomats’
kids who might as well be orphans. Jill and Maizie grow up privileged amid poverty,
powerless to change the lives of those around them and uncertain whether they have
the ability to change their own. The Guzmans have moved between Colombia and the
United States, each generation seeking opportunity for the next, only to find that
the American dream can be as crushing as it is elusive. From the tense territory of
a sagging, grand porch in Texas to a gated community in Thailand to a lonely
apartment in nondescript suburbia, these wry, dark stories unwind the lives of three
families as they navigate the ever-shifting landscapes of the American middle class.
“No one is safe, Parker reminds us, especially within the family circle—but one’s
chosen family can also offer salvation. . . . The stories, like the mounted heads in
the Bowmans’ trophy room, rivet the gaze, demand that readers recognize themselves
in those glassy eyes—and then become disconcertingly alive.” —The New York Times
Book Review
Critically Reading the Theory and Methods of Archaeology Jul 17 2021 Critically
Reading the Theory and Methods of Archaeology stands out as the most thorough and
practical guide to the essential critical reading and writing skills that all
students, instructors, and practitioners should have. It provides priceless insight
for the here and now of the Theory and Methods of Archaeology classes and for a
lifetime of reading, learning, teaching, and writing. Chapters focus on rigorous
reasoning skills, types of argument, the main research orientations in archaeology,
the basic procedural framework that underlies all schools of archaeology, and issues
in archaeology raised by skeptical postmodernists.
Room and Board Jun 23 2019 A charming and redemptive novel about unexpected second
chances, following a publicist who, after the sudden implosion of her career, takes
a job as a dorm mom at a Sonoma boarding school that happens to be her alma mater

Gillian thought she had everything she ever wanted—as a successful publicist running
her own Manhattan firm and working with a high-profile-celebrity clientele, she
finally made herself at home among the elite who eluded her throughout her youth.
That is, until her career implodes, leaving her jobless, friendless, and with a
googleable reputation that follows her everywhere. So, when she receives an offer to
become a “dorm mom” at Glen Ellen Academy, the prestigious Sonoma boarding school
she attended two decades earlier on scholarship, she leaps at the opportunity for a
change of scene—at least until she can figure out how to rehabilitate her career.
But Gillian is surprised to find herself enjoying her new life: her role as a mentor
is unexpectedly fulfilling, she finds a community, and most surprisingly of all she
runs into an old flame from her own time at school, who is just as dashing now as he
was then. However, just as she begins to feel comfortable, a scandal surfaces on
campus that threatens to derail everything, and Gillian must figure out how to save
her job, her students, her friends, and her new romance before it’s too late.
R.L. Moore Jun 27 2022 "Publications of Robert Lee Moore"--P. 359-363.
Rachel Rising Oct 27 2019 Rachel wakes up at sunrise on a shallow grave in the
woods and discovers the freshly murdered body in the dirt is her own.
More (More Book 1) Jul 25 2019 After a series of explosive encounters with two men,
a heartbroken loner breaks all of his rules for love. If you're going to break the
rules, might as well break them big. An M/M/M gay romance. For fifteen years Luke
Moore has lived by three rules: stay off his father's radar, never spend more than a
single night with any man, and never fall in love again. But one night of explosive
sex and two men he can't get out of his head have Luke breaking every one of his
rules. Richard and Matthew push him past all his boundaries—both sexually and
personally—and now he's no longer hiding from his senator father. He's taking him
on. And he isn't just falling for one man. He's falling for two. If you're going to
break the rules, might as well break them big. But Luke's father has his reasons for
hating how his son lives, and he'll do whatever he can and use all his power to keep
Luke away from Richard and Matthew. Can this threesome find a way to make their
unconventional relationship last with the world around them trying to pull them
apart? And will Luke be able to keep breaking his rules for Richard and Matthew, or
will he head back to his old way of life just when his new lovers want to pull him
closer? This book contains explicit sexual content, graphic language, and an allmale menage relationship.
Letters on the Equality of the Sexes, and the Condition of Woman Feb 21 2022
Chocolates for Breakfast Sep 26 2019 Precocious and shocking when first published
in 1956, Chocolates for Breakfast is a candid coming-of-age story of a young girl’s
sudden awakening to love and desire written by 18-year-old Pamela Moore.
Disaffected, sexually precocious 15-year-old Courtney Farrell splits her time
between her parents’ homes in New York and Los Angeles. When a crush on a female
teacher in boarding school ends badly, Courtney sets out to know everything
fast—from tasting dry martinis to engaging in a passionate love affair with an older
man. Considered an American response to French sensation Bonjour Tristesse,
Chocolates for Breakfast is also a tale of Courtney’s close and ultimately tragic
friendship with her roommate, Janet Parker, and a moving account of how teenagers
approach love and sex for the first time. This edition of Chocolates for Breakfast
features 16 pages of insights into the book, including author interviews,
recommended reading, and more.
Step Aside for Royalty Sep 06 2020 "Step aside for royalty. Make way for the pride
and pageantry. When it comes to the early years of Queen Elizabeth's reign only
Eileen Parker could write a book like this. She was there. She was part of it.
Eileen knew Prince Philip before his marriage. Later, her husband Mike Parker became
the Prince's first private secretary and the 'Parkers of the Palace' became part of
the furniture at court. Prince Philip even gave them his car. The events that tested
the Parker's marriage to breaking point have been seen in fiction in the Netflix

television series, The crown. Here's Eileen's story in her own words"--Back cover.
Critical Thinking Sep 30 2022 The first integrated program designed specifically
for the critical thinking course, Moore & Parker's Critical Thinking teaches
students the skills they need in order to think for themselves - skills they will
call upon in this course, in other college courses, and in the world that awaits.
The authors' practical and accessible approach illustrates core concepts with
concrete real-world examples, extensive practice exercises, and a thoughtful set of
pedagogical features. Connect and LearnSmart for Critical Thinking coalesce in a
highly adaptive learning environment where each student gets the targeted help he or
she needs for more efficient mastery of course concepts.
Universal Tonality Dec 22 2021 Since ascending onto the world stage in the 1990s as
one of the premier bassists and composers of his generation, William Parker has
perpetually toured around the world and released over forty albums as a leader. He
is one of the most influential jazz artists alive today. In Universal Tonality
historian and critic Cisco Bradley tells the story of Parker’s life and music.
Drawing on interviews with Parker and his collaborators, Bradley traces Parker’s
ancestral roots in West Africa via the Carolinas to his childhood in the South
Bronx, and illustrates his rise from the 1970s jazz lofts and extended work with
pianist Cecil Taylor to the present day. He outlines how Parker’s early
influences—Ornette Coleman, John Coltrane, Albert Ayler, and writers of the Black
Arts Movement—grounded Parker’s aesthetic and musical practice in a commitment to
community and the struggle for justice and freedom. Throughout, Bradley foregrounds
Parker’s understanding of music, the role of the artist, and the relationship
between art, politics, and social transformation. Intimate and capacious, Universal
Tonality is the definitive work on Parker’s life and music.
Carrier Daze May 03 2020 In 1951, as tensions escalate on the Korean Peninsula, a
Stanford freshman who prefers a dry ship to a wet foxhole, and who has a ferocious
fear of flying, joins the Stanford NROTC on the promise of a Marine Colonel that he
never has to fly in the Navy. The Colonel of course meant fly like at the controls
of an airplane. Our young hero thought he meant fly like in an airplane. And thus
began the hysterical adventures of he who didn't want to fly but ended up in the
air. Four years later, he is commissioned an ensign after graduating from Stanford
and completing two years of law school. He then receives orders for Japan and
nervously boards a cargo plane, beginning an unforgettable adventure to keep America
safe for democracy with a laugh a minute. When Dick finally arrives on his assigned
ship, the USS Oriskany, he is appointed temporary legal officer and even more
temporarily, a lieutenant commander. In the middle of the vast Pacific Ocean, he
handles legal cases, makes new friends, and learns how to survive life on an
aircraft carrier. His adventures eventually lead him to the girl of his dreams,
literally, and onto the deck of the USS Lake Champlain where more hysterical and
some very moving events await. Carrier Daze shares tales of a naïve naval officer's
entertaining adventures on the water and beyond as he serves his country and becomes
a man.
Annual Report Mar 01 2020
Memorial Tributes Jun 15 2021 This is the 17th Volume in the series Memorial
Tributes compiled by the National Academy of Engineering as a personal remembrance
of the lives and outstanding achievements of its members and foreign associates.
These volumes are intended to stand as an enduring record of the many contributions
of engineers and engineering to the benefit of humankind. In most cases, the authors
of the tributes are contemporaries or colleagues who had personal knowledge of the
interests and the engineering accomplishments of the deceased. Through its members
and foreign associates, the Academy carries out the responsibilities for which it
was established in 1964. Under the charter of the National Academy of Sciences, the
National Academy of Engineering was formed as a parallel organization of outstanding
engineers. Members are elected on the basis of significant contributions to

engineering theory and practice and to the literature of engineering or on the basis
of demonstrated unusual accomplishments in the pioneering of new and developing
fields of technology. The National Academies share a responsibility to advise the
federal government on matters of science and technology. The expertise and
credibility that the National Academy of Engineering brings to that task stem
directly from the abilities, interests, and achievements of our members and foreign
associates, our colleagues and friends, whose special gifts we remember in this
book.
The Secret in the Wall Feb 09 2021 Sometimes you can't keep your gown out of the
gutter... Inez Stannert has reinvented herself—again. Fleeing the comfort and wealth
of her East Coast upbringing, she became a saloon owner and card sharp in the rough
silver boomtown of Leadville, Colorado, always favoring the unconventional path—a
difficult road for a woman in the late 1800s. Then the teenaged daughter of a local
prostitute is orphaned by her mother's murder, and Inez steps up to raise the
troubled girl as her own. Inez works hard to keep a respectable, loving home for
Antonia, carefully crafting their new life in San Francisco. But risk is a seductive
friend, difficult to resist. When a skeleton tumbles from the wall of her latest
business investment, the police only seem interested in the bag of Civil War-era
gold coins that fell out with it. With her trusty derringer tucked in the folds of
her gown, Inez uses her street smarts and sheer will to unearth a secret that
someone has already killed to keep buried. The more she digs, the muddier and more
dangerous things become. She enlists the help of Walter de Brujin, a local private
investigator with whom she shares some history. Though she wants to trust him, she
fears that his knowledge of her past, along with her growing attraction to him, may
well blow her veneer of respectability to bits—that is, if her dogged pursuit of the
truth doesn't kill her first
The Book of Will Jun 03 2020 Without William Shakespeare, we wouldn’t have literary
masterpieces like Romeo and Juliet. But without Henry Condell and John Heminges, we
would have lost half of Shakespeare’s plays forever! After the death of their friend
and mentor, the two actors are determined to compile the First Folio and preserve
the words that shaped their lives. They’ll just have to borrow, beg, and band
together to get it done. Amidst the noise and color of Elizabethan London, THE BOOK
OF WILL finds an unforgettable true story of love, loss, and laughter, and sheds new
light on a man you may think you know.
Annual Report of the United States Tariff Commission for the Fiscal Year Ended ...
Jan 29 2020
The Beautiful Life and Tragic Death of Parker Moore Nov 01 2022 Parker Moore, 20
years old, tall and talented, quick to smile and charismatic to all, made a latenight trip to a 7-11 on November 15, 2014. His subsequent murder inside that store
sent shockwaves through McMinnville, Oregon and his hometown of Woodinville,
Washington. It traumatized the Linfield College and Woodinville High football teams,
and shattered the lives of family and friends. His attacker was 33-year-old
Juventino Bermudez-Arenas, a mysterious illegal immigrant who lived behind the
convenience store. Society will never know the contributions Parker Moore could have
made. His irresistible charm earned him instant friends. His rebellious streak made
him a free thinker. His charisma commanded rooms. His playful humor brightened the
lives of everyone around him. His common sense and down-to-earth faith aided people
in their toughest times. His willingness to stand alone for what he believed made
him admired. In short, this was a great future leader in the making. Writer Derek
Johnson paints a portrait of Parker's life. He then draws on more than sixty
interviews with Parker's friends and family to reveal their feelings of devastation
and grief, as well as the murder's impact upon their faith.
Animals of Australia Mar 25 2022 Explore the Australian Outback to find koalas,
kangaroos, crocodiles, and more! Did you know kangaroos can jump 10 feet high? And
they can travel up to speeds of 40 miles per hour! Learn more fun facts about some

of Australia's favorite animals! In connection with the publication of Animals of
Australia, Penguin Random House will donate a portion of the proceeds to support
efforts to provide Australian bushfire relief.
STEM Road Map Apr 13 2021 STEM Road Map: A Framework for Integrated STEM Education
is the first resource to offer an integrated STEM curricula encompassing the entire
K-12 spectrum, with complete grade-level learning based on a spiraled approach to
building conceptual understanding. A team of over thirty STEM education
professionals from across the U.S. collaborated on the important work of mapping out
the Common Core standards in mathematics and English/language arts, the Next
Generation Science Standards performance expectations, and the Framework for 21st
Century Learning into a coordinated, integrated, STEM education curriculum map. The
book is structured in three main parts—Conceptualizing STEM, STEM Curriculum Maps,
and Building Capacity for STEM—designed to build common understandings of integrated
STEM, provide rich curriculum maps for implementing integrated STEM at the classroom
level, and supports to enable systemic transformation to an integrated STEM
approach. The STEM Road Map places the power into educators’ hands to implement
integrated STEM learning within their classrooms without the need for extensive
resources, making it a reality for all students.
Congressional Record Aug 25 2019
Mentoring Students of Color Aug 18 2021 Mentoring Students of Color explores the
ways in which race plays a critical role in mentoring youth of color and provides
mentors, practitioners and researchers a critical lense for understanding the ways
in which cross-racial mentoring impact youth.
Ghost Boys May 27 2022 A heartbreaking and powerful story about a black boy killed
by a police officer, drawing connections through history, from award-winning author
Jewell Parker Rhodes. Only the living can make the world better. Live and make it
better. Twelve-year-old Jerome is shot by a police officer who mistakes his toy gun
for a real threat. As a ghost, he observes the devastation that's been unleashed on
his family and community in the wake of what they see as an unjust and brutal
killing. Soon Jerome meets another ghost: Emmett Till, a boy from a very different
time but similar circumstances. Emmett helps Jerome process what has happened, on a
journey towards recognizing how historical racism may have led to the events that
ended his life. Jerome also meets Sarah, the daughter of the police officer, who
grapples with her father's actions. Once again Jewell Parker Rhodes deftly weaves
historical and socio-political layers into a gripping and poignant story about how
children and families face the complexities of today's world, and how one boy grows
to understand American blackness in the aftermath of his own death.
Critical Thinking Aug 30 2022 Imagine a class where students are actively and
personally engaged in thinking critically while also discovering how to apply those
thinking skills in everyday life. Now imagine those same students confidently
participating in class, working efficiently through the exercises outside class, and
performing better in the course. With Connect Critical Thinking, students can
achieve this success. Connect Critical Thinking is a first: a learning program with
pedagogical tools that are anchored in research on critical thinking. Along with
Moore & Parker’s engaging writing style and the wealth of topical exercises and
examples that are relevant to students’ lives, Connect Critical Thinking helps
ensure that students can come to class confident and prepared. What other course
provides students with skills they can apply so broadly to success in school and
success in life?
Trajectory: Startup Nov 08 2020 Have a startup idea? Want to launch it fast? People
often spend years on working on startup ideas that fail—and they could have known
long before, had they asked the hard questions earlier. Five-time tech founder Dave
Parker has been there, and in Trajectory: Startup he offers a path to get you from
ideation to launch and revenue in just six months. With a track record of starting
companies from scratch, raising both angel and venture capital, and participating in

eight exits as founder, operator, and board member, Parker's experience is practical
and actionable. Having sold three of his own startups and closed two, Parker learned
just as much from his failures as from his successes, and he brings this wit and
wisdom into his writing in a transparent way. Parker shares advice on: • What makes
a good idea that makes money • Recruiting and working with cofounders • Asking
customers what product they want (customer development) • How to build a tech
product even as a non-tech founder • How to get out of your head, ship a product,
and make your first sale Trajectory: Startup removes the mystery from the startup
process and outlines a roadmap of tasks and timeframes, with monthly milestones and
resources. This pre-accelerator program will help you get the momentum you need.
Skip the Executive MBA and go make money! This guide makes starting a company
accessible to a broad range of founders, investors, and employees who have the spark
of innovation and drive to follow their dreams.
Official Report of the Trial of the Hon. Albert Jackson, Jan 11 2021
LOOSELEAF for Critical Thinking Jan 23 2022 The first integrated program designed
specifically for the critical thinking course, Moore & Parker's Critical Thinking
teaches students the skills they need in order to think for themselves—skills they
will call upon in this course, in other college courses, and in the world that
awaits. The authors' practical and accessible approach illustrates core concepts
with concrete real-world examples, extensive practice exercises, and a thoughtful
set of pedagogical features. The Connect course for this offering includes
SmartBook, an adaptive reading and study experience which guides students to master,
recall, and apply key concepts while providing automatically-graded assessments.
McGraw-Hill Connect® is a subscription-based learning service accessible online
through your personal computer or tablet. Choose this option if your instructor will
require Connect to be used in the course. Your subscription to Connect includes the
following: • SmartBook® - an adaptive digital version of the course textbook that
personalizes your reading experience based on how well you are learning the content.
• Access to your instructor’s homework assignments, quizzes, syllabus, notes,
reminders, and other important files for the course. • Progress dashboards that
quickly show how you are performing on your assignments and tips for improvement. •
The option to purchase (for a small fee) a print version of the book. This binderready, loose-leaf version includes free shipping. Complete system requirements to
use Connect can be found here:
http://www.mheducation.com/highered/platforms/connect/training-support-students.html
There Was an Old Dragon Who Swallowed a Knight Nov 28 2019 We all know that “there
was an old lady” who swallowed lots of things. Now meet the old dragon who swallows
pretty much an entire kingdom! Will he ever learn a little moderation?! This
rollicking rhyme is full to bursting with sight gags, silly characters, and plenty
of burps! Parents and kids alike will delight in Ben Mantle’s precisely funny
illustrations and in Penny Parker Klostermann’s wacky rhymes. "Klostermann's debut
is a rollicking and warped Medieval take on the well-worn cumulative rhyme. Prolific
British animator and illustrator Mantle's expressive and bright cartoon
illustrations of the red, horned dragon (and the contents of his stomach) are a
perfect match. . . . No matter how many swallowed-fly titles you own, this one
belongs on your shelf too." - Kirkus
Happily After All May 15 2021 Willie Moore Jr. gives a transparent look into his
relationship with his wife of 11 years, Patricia Moore. Willie explains how to keep
your relationship going when you are tired of trying. #FLATOUT
Understanding Global Sexualities Apr 25 2022 Over the course of the past thirty
years, there has been an explosion of work on sexuality, both conceptually and
methodologically. From a relatively limited, specialist field, the study of
sexuality has expanded across a wide range of social sciences. Yet as the field has
grown, it has become apparent that a number of leading edge critical issues remain.
This theory-building book explores some of the areas in which there is major and

continuing debate, for example, about the relationship between sexuality and gender;
about the nature and status of heterosexuality; about hetero- and homo-normativity;
about the influence and intersection of class, race, age and other factors in sexual
trajectories, identities and lifestyles; and about how best to understand the new
forms of sexuality that are emerging in both rich world and developing world
contexts. With contributions from leading and new scholars and activists from across
the globe, this book highlights tensions or ‘flash-points’ in contemporary debate,
and offers some innovative ways forward in terms of thinking about sexuality – both
theoretically and with respect to policy and programme development. An extended
essay by Henrietta Moore introduces the volume, and an afterword by Jeffrey Weeks
offers pointers for the future. The contributors bring together a range of
experiences and a variety of disciplinary perspectives in engaging with three key
themes of sexual subjectivity and global transformations, sexualities in practice,
and advancing new thinking on sexuality in policy and programmatic contexts. It is
of interest to students, researchers and activists in sexuality, sexual health and
gender studies, especially those working from public health, sociological and
anthropological perspectives.
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